GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN

7 May 2013

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news and updates from us.

In this edition:

- 1. Pub betting penalties send warning message to licensees
- 2. Gambling participation data published
- 3. Premise register May 2013
- 4. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report April 2013
- 5. Regulatory sanctions register updated
- 6. Subscribe to our RSS feed
- 7. Other news

1. Pub betting penalties send warning message to licensees

We have imposed an £8,000 financial penalty on a licensed bookmaker who persisted in operating betting in pubs in West Wales.

Read more...

2. Gambling participation data published

The latest data on participation in all types of gambling activity has been published for the period ending March 2013.

Read more...

3. Premise register - May 2013

An extract of the premises register is made publicly available on our website at the beginning of each month. This has now been published for May 2013.

Read more...

4. Casino 'drop' and 'win' summary report - April 2013

We have published the latest summary report showing the amount of money exchanged for chips in casinos ('drop') and the amount retained by the casino ('win').

Read more...

5. Regulatory sanctions register updated

The operator and personal licence regulatory sanctions register on our website have recently been updated

Read more...

6. Subscribe to our RSS feed

Don't forget you can also keep up-to-date with our latest news by subscribing to our RSS feed.

Subscribe here

7. Other news

The Department for Culture Media and Sport (DCMS) Select Committee have published their report on Pre-legislative scrutiny of the draft Gambling (Licensing and Advertising) Bill.

The DCMS Select Committee are holding a short inquiry into government plans to merge the Gambling Commission with the National Lottery Commission.

National Statistics has published a report titled 'Betting and Gaming Bulletin - March 2013.

Subscribe to our RSS feed for regular updates and news

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT ON 20 MAY 2013

- If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.
- If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.